Mike Cutchshaw

Mike Cutchshaw has been instrumental in serving members of CAHF’s
Developmental Services Conference. During his tenure in the association, he
served as chair of the Conference for ten years, encouraging and supporting
his fellow colleagues. He remained involved in issues at the national level via
AHCA and participated in numerous fly-ins and grassroots efforts. Mike has
always been a willing volunteer when called upon to testify before the
Legislature or attend meetings with legislators, the Department of
Developmental Services and the administration. When DD members were
still active members of CAHF’s local Chapters, Mike participated faithfully at
the local level. On his own time, he travelled to sites throughout the state to
participate with CAHF staff in DD regional meetings. He was a long-time
supporter of the DD Symposium and generally sent 20+ staff to the event and
served on the planning committee. Mike is a devoted CAHF member and
volunteer leader who recently announced his retirement.




